
 

 

 
 

Welcome to Harewood School Bun Sales!! 
 
 
One of the most exciting days of the month (for the kids at least!) is bun day. This year, due to covid, 
we are going to continue with the same protocol as last year. We shall sell SHOP BOUGHT “buns” and 
use only EXACT MONEY.  
 

The Buns 
The “buns” can be any baked goods you like – buns (cupcakes), brownies, gingerbread, flapjack – 
whatever you think the children will fancy! Please don’t go to great expense.  Allergies will be catered 
for by the PTA Bun Sale team. The dates for this term’s bun days are below, with the class assigned 
to donate;   

 
Thursday 30th Sept – Class 4 
Thursday 21st Oct – Class 3 
Thursday 18th Nov – Class 2 
Thursday 9th Dec – Class 1 

 
Please bring the “buns” -sorry I’m from Cambridgeshire and they are fairy cakes to me!!- on the 
Monday BEFORE the Thursday and drop them off at the art room or library.  
 
THE SALE 
Every pupil can purchase up to 2 buns each and the cost is 50p each (£1 in total).  The Bun Sale is 
usually outside and will be between 3pm and 3.15pm. Children choose their own buns & children 
with allergies are guided by their teachers.  Please note, due to COVID restrictions, only exact money 
can be accepted and NO CHANGE WILL BE GIVEN. Please give your child £1 or 50p.  
 
After the pupil sale, parents/carers and siblings are welcome (even encouraged!!) to buy any left over 
buns.  
 
Thank you for supporting the Bun Sale, the PTA and the school. Please do contact me if you have any 
questions.  Alternatively, please speak to the PTA Co-Chairs Vicky Montgomery or Alice Crayford.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Emma Northwood  
(Callum’s Mum – year 5) 
 
 
 


